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A Message to Our Clients and Friends About COVID-19

In the midst of the rapidly evolving coronavirus situation, we would like you to know that we at Brach Eichler are closely heeding
the recommendations of the CDC, WHO, and other public healthcare entities to minimize the risk of transmission and protect the
health and well-being of our employees, clients, and visitors. This is a priority to us.

Also a priority during this time is our ability to continue to successfully address our clients’ legal and business matters. Our
entire team is now working remotely. We have a comprehensive plan in place to seamlessly serve you with the same vigor and
effectiveness that we have always shown.

Regardless of how current events unfold, Brach Eichler will continue to answer your e-mails and calls promptly and be
completely available to you, exemplifying the client service and responsiveness we are known for.

As always, if we can assist you in any way, please contact us. Stay safe.
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